
It will be a busy week on W. Marsala! Fence replacement begins this week. The 
Contractor, Wesley Marsh, Hurricane Fence Company, visited homes last week and 
recorded information on gates and types of fences to be replaced. Construction on W. 
Marsala will continue this week and next. One crew will be working this week; it is likely 
two crews will be working the following week. (NOTE: Homes that backup to 
VillaVerde will not receive any fences—front, side or back until BVHOA and VVHOA 
resolve the funding issue.) After W. Marsala work will continue along N. Marsala and E. 
Marsala and following that will continue to other parts of Section1. Details will follow 
when the Contractor releases more information. Remember construction crews will need 
clearance of 1’ between your bushes etc. and your fence, including outside your FRONT 
fence. Remove everything from your fence and provide animal control for the safety of 
workers, inspectors and pets. 
 
The Fence Post will provide will provide  weekly progress reports. Also, next time you 
visit the Clubhouse check the bulletin board. Nancy, our Clubhouse Manager, has 
developed a color-coded map of BV with expected start dates for the next 2 weeks. Talk 
to your neighbors, help them get prepared. 
 
Remember: 
--If you are interested in upgrading your existing 6’ wood gate and 6’ FRONT wood 
fence, or your gate only, sign up at the Clubhouse by Saturday, May 31. 
--If your property backs up to the Nature Reserve and you want a 4’ metal gate in the 
backyard, sign up at the Clubhouse (on a different sheet) by Sunday, June 15.   


